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In December 2022, the Division posted the new Request for Qualified Vendor Application (RFQVA) DDD-
2024 that will take effect March 1, 2024.  In response to feedback from internal and external stakeholders, 
as well as changes in legislation, the Division has incorporated revisions to improve clarity, provide additional 
information, and correct language. The totality of those changes are documented in the RFQVA DDD-2024 
Contract Revision Redline Summary. The spreadsheet posted to the project page provides a side-by-side 
comparison of original and revised content with the changes identified in RED. 

Existing Qualified Vendors and prospective applicants are strongly encouraged to carefully review these 
changes.    

Please submit any questions related to the redline summary using the General Questions form link on the 
project page. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/12rWD6ejPB5H_1a8ySxk4Yqx_24lkMitwbHBeEPStYO0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/12rWD6ejPB5H_1a8ySxk4Yqx_24lkMitwbHBeEPStYO0/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/teQPd6WYwVg8YgAx6
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/qualified-vendor-agreement

